
The Library and Learning Resources Committee is charged to review the “Technology Fluency” and 
“Technology-Mediated Instructional Material” sections of the Faculty Handbook and bring proposed 
revisions to the Faculty Senate no later than the March 28, 2022 meeting.* The depth of necessary 
revision is left to the committee’s judgement, but may include a full rewrite of the sections. It is 
recommended that at least one member of the Provost’s Office be included in an advisory capacity in 
the committee’s work on this charge. 

*The proposed revisions must be submitted to the Faculty Senate President by March 23 for inclusion in 
the March 28 meeting. 

http://catalog.salisbury.edu/content.php?catoid=9&navoid=335#tf
http://catalog.salisbury.edu/content.php?catoid=9&navoid=331#technology-mediated-instructional-material

